
 
Newsletter   

Summer Holiday 2020 The last day children attend school is Friday 17th July 2020 

20th March 2020 

Dear parents/carers, 
 

Virginia Primary School may be closing for the foreseeable future but we are still here to 
support every child and family through these difficult times.  
 
We will be updating our class blogs regularly under the home learning page on our 
website with ideas and learning opportunities for your children to access while at home. 
Also on our website, there is a list of educational websites which you may want to use 
should you want to.  
 
We want to encourage you to ensure the children do not spend too much time in front of 
the screen. Cooking together, doing house chores, dancing around the house, making 
puzzles, reading a book or a story and playing together are all extremely valuable 
experiences to do as a family. 
 
You and your children can contact us anytime through the email : 
admin@virginia.towerhamlets.sch.uk,  just put the name of the member of staff you’d 
like the email to reach as a title. 
We will continue to send you updates and letters so do make sure you check our website 
and your emails regularly. 
 
Newsletter Subscription 

You can now sign up to have the Virginia Primary School weekly newsletter sent to you 
directly by email each week. The subscription form is on our website - there is a link on 
the home page. We hope you find this service useful. 
 
Most importantly, take care of yourselves and of each other; we are looking forward to 
the day we can welcome you all back into our playground. In the meantime stay safe, 
healthy and kind. 
 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Barbara Lo Giudice, acting head teacher 
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